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Britney Becker

From: planning@grey.ca
Sent: September 28, 2021 11:07 AM
To: lspencer@westgrey.com; gscharback@westgrey.com; bbecker@westgrey.com; 

tpatterson@westgrey.com
Subject: County comments for ZA.18.2021 Deblock
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Hello West Grey, 

Please note that County staff have reviewed the  Zoning application 
ZA.18.2021 Deblock - Jennifer & Brandon DeBlock. 

Provided that there is adequate opportunity for sustainable servicing of the 
residential use, the County has no further concerns with the subject 
application. 

Let us know if you have any questions. 

Best regards, 

 

 

Planning & Development, Grey County, Owen Sound ON  
 

  

 


